
Microenterprise
Assistance
Grant 

Applications will be available soon to
businesses located in: Belchertown,
Hampden, Hardwick, Ludlow,
Monson,  Palmer and Ware.

Businesses that are located in the
above towns, with 5 or less
employees, may be eligible for up to
$10,000 in grant funding. There are
income eligibility requirements.  

Please Contact
Quaboag Valley CDC
for more information

Melissa@qvcdc.org
(413) 967 3001

Funding for this
program comes from a

grant to the Town of
Palmer from the U.S.

Department of
Housing and Urban

Development and the
Massachusetts

Department of
Housing and
Community

Development

The Quaboag Valley CDC/BAC is an equal opportunity employer, lender and provider and does not
discriminate on the basis of age, color, disability, family/parental status, national origin, race, religion, sex,

gender identity (including expression), sexual orientation, marital status, income derived from public
assistance programs, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity.

For Businesses Adversely Impacted by Covid-19


